
 

                                   Friday 19th January 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

After School Clubs 

SUPER CLUBS are available to book for children in Hedgehogs, Owls, 

Rabbits and Squirrels. There are 3 exciting clubs available, please 

check your email that was sent out last week for more information. 

 

PE KIT 

We are still seeing children coming into school not wearing uniform or 

PE Kit. Our PE kit is Black jogging trousers or leggings, plain white tshirt 

and sensible plimsols/Trainers. Nursery children do PE in their bare 

feet. Please do not send your nursery child into school wearing tights 

on PE day as it makes changing difficult. PE Day is not a non uniform 

day. 

 

Absence from School 

This is a reminder to call the School Office or submit an absence 

request on School Spider by 8:30am if your child is not going to be in. 

They can attend school with a cold as long as they are not feverish; 

however, if your child has had any vomiting or diarrhoea they must 

be off for 48 hours. 

You must call the school office or submit a request every day that 

your child is ill.  

 

Traffic 

Thank-you for not parking on the zig-zag lines outside school this 

week, please continue with this. 

 

Donations 

If you have any old (good condition) hats, gloves or mittens at home 

that you do not know what to do with, please bring in and donate to 

the school for other children. 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Attendance 

 

Diary Dates  

 

W/C  8th January  

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Hedgehogs 93.2% 

KS1 Squirrels 89.1% 

KS1 Rabbits 86.2% 

KS1 Owls 97.2% 

Rec/KS1 Foxes 94.7% 

Total attendance                    91.8 % 

Every Tuesday            

Friday (from 12th Jan) 

8:35am – 8:45am 

8:35am – 8:55am 

Morning Task with parents/carers 

(Rabbits, Owls, Squirrels and Hedgehog 

Class) 

Every Wednesday for 

5 weeks  

(Starting 17th January) 

3:15pm – 4:15pm Dodgeball Club 

Places to be booked via School Spider 

Every Monday for 4 

weeks  

(Starting 22nd January) 

3:15pm – 4:15pm Musical Theatre Club 

Places to be booked via School Spider 

Tuesday 6th February 3:15pm – 4:30pm SUPER CLUB – Out in the Dark 

Places to be booked via School Spider. 

 

Tuesday 13th February 3:15pm – 4:30pm SUPER CLUB – Monet or Banksy? 

Places to be booked via School Spider. 

 

HALF TERM – MONDAY 19TH FEBRUARY – FRIDAY 23RD FEBRUARY 

Monday 26th February ALL DAY BACK TO SCHOOL 

 

Tuesday 27th February 3:15pm – 4:15pm SUPER CLUB – Ninja Ready 

Places to be booked via School Spider. 

 

Well done Owls with an attendance of 

97.2% for the week beginning 8th January 

 

The whole school attendance for the 

week of 8th January was 91.8%.  

Our attendance target is 97% 

 

Good attendance at school is important 

for your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure your child  

attends every day and not take holidays 

in term time.              

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O 

every day. 

Here.  

Every day.  

Ready to learn.  

On time. 

 

If you have any issues with 

attendance, please make an 

appointment with Mrs Larcombe 

our Learning Support Mentor via 

the School Office to see what 

support and solutions can be 

found. 


